
 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER: Ms. Connie & Ms. Jamie Tues/Th 8 AM 
 

CREATIVE DISCOVERY 
 

We are having a great time sitting with our friends during circle 
time and participating in stories while becoming a community!  

We have been learning how to be great friends by sharing the 
things in which we are all interested. Also, we are learning how 
to be inclusive:   working together building towers out of 
magnet tiles or making ‘cherry pie’ out of play dough 
together. 

It has been awesome having Ms. Connie back in the 
classroom and hearing about parts of her trip and seeing 
some beautiful photos!  Ms. Jamie 

Hello families! It has been so nice getting to know your 
children these last few weeks. It was fun to share some of my 
photos of my amazing European adventure. A big thank you 
to Ms. Sydney for helping during my absence. Ms. Connie 

  
 

September Classroom News: 

*We celebrated Marvelous Maya’s Birthday and enjoyed making her 
feel special.                                                                                              
*We peeled, cut, cooked and ate delicious apple sauce! Most of the 
kids had seconds! 

Looking forward: 
In October we are looking forward to sharing the change in the 
season. We will celebrate fall through nature walks, science, colors, 
and role playing. 

Healthy Tid Bit: We love seeing those fresh fruit and veggie 
snacks…good job parents! 

consuelo.johnson@cityoflafayette.com 
jamie.hanes@cityoflafayette.com 
linda.miron@cityoflafayette.com  
303-665-0469 ext 3459 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 3 

Lions Club volunteers will be 
conducting free eye testing 
for children ages 2-6yrs.  

Scholastic Book Orders Due:              
To expedite orders we are 
encouraging parents to place book 
orders directly online with 
Scholastic. Don’t forget the school 
code: LF7GF  

Show and Tell: 

Oct. 3: Something Orange or Green    
Oct. 10: Something Red                      
Oct.17: Favorite Fall Book                       
Oct. 24: Something Brown or Yellow  
Oct: 31 Dress Silly!  

 

  

 Important Announcement 

On October 31st we will be 
using our show and tell time 
to share silly dress up. We 
want to take this time to 
promote imagination and 
role playing. 

Preschool Safety: 
Please be sure to avoid 
masks, weapons, or scary 
dress up characters.       
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